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     Jersey Farm 
2 St. Brelades Place 
St Albans 
AL4 9RG
Tel: 01727 831888
OPENING TIMES:
Mon-Fri: 8.00am – 6.30pm

Harvey House 
13-15 Russell Avenue 
St Albans 
AL3 5HB 
Tel: 01727 831888
OPENING TIMES:
Mon-Fri: 8.00am – 6.30pm
Sat: 8.00am – 1.00pm
Saturdays by appointment only



          One year ago, at the start of March 2024, we implemented what was one of the biggest changes in how we work as a practice, a Total Triage System of Care.
This system means that patients are booked with the most appropriate clinician for their concerns within a safe timeframe. We understand that not everyone has access to our online system and so our reception team are more than happy to assist with this if needed. 
We are constantly working to improve this system to provide the most efficient and appropriate care for our patients!


Its that time of year again, time to roll out Spring COVID boosters! The campaign for spring jabs is running from Tuesday 1st April until Monday 16th June. Vaccine appointment will be available at both Harvey House Surgery and Jersey Farm Surgery; however we won’t be hosting our Saturday clinics for spring boosters this year. Text invites will be going out to patients shortly. 
If you are eligible for a free covid booster and would like to book an appointment please contact our reception team, complete an online medical request or use the link in the text you receive.
Whilst we are excited to have a new partner joining our Practice, we are sad to say goodbye to three of our GP Partners who have left us in the last year. 
Dr Rachel Spendlove: Dr Spendlove spent 10+ years at Harvey House Surgery having completed her GP training within our practice before becoming a permanent GP with us. She was an excellent addition to our team, always practicing with care and understanding and provided passionate care for our palliative care patients. 
Dr Mike Walton: Although you can still find him around the practice providing locum appointments, Dr Mike Walton retired from Harvey Group Practice in September 2024. He served more than 20 years at the practice with dedication to both patients and staff. ….
Dr Ian Hamilton: At the end of March this year, Dr Hamilton retired from the Practice. He has been a much-loved GP for many years, with several patients having seen him for 20-odd years. Whilst we hope he will stay in touch and maybe pop in for the odd locum session, we understand he will be very busy playing golf!
We are excited to share some wonderful news with our community - in April our Practice will be welcoming a new GP Partner Dr Tejal Mehta. Dr Mehta joins us as an experienced Partner and with over a decade of experience in Primary Care, with her wealth of knowledge and commitment to excellent patient care she will be a fantastic addition to our Practice! 



Facebook: Harvey Group Practice	Twitter/X: @harveymedical	Instagram: @harvey_group_practice
image1.png




image2.png




